
For those of you who took part today, here are the provisional results. I am sorry because of IT glitch we were not able to provide everyone with splits. However I hope you enjoyed your course. Faskally for a small area always provides a degree of challenge! Luckily it stayed reasonably dry for the event and thanks to Grant, Fran and Fiona the controls were all in just as the heavy rain started. I would also like to thank Jane Anderson for coordinating entries. There were number of club members who could not attend because of the travel restrictions due to Covid but hopefully by our next planned event in March these will have eased and all club members will be able to take part.
Wishing you and families a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year
Take care.
Allan Downie
Chair
	Green
	3.6km
	160m

	Name
	Age Class
	Time Taken

	David Frame
	M60
	37:53

	Clive Masson
	M50
	41:18

	Alistair Duguid
	M45
	43:37

	Stewart Reid
	M50
	44:41

	Grant Carstairs
	M65
	53:27

	Michael Pearson
	M70
	53:49

	Fran Loots
	W60
	54:27

	Fia Selmer
	W45
	61:24

	Stuart Robertson
	M50
	63:53

	Bill Melville
	M80
	68:29

	Finn Selmer Duguid
	M12
	DNF

	
	
	

	Short Green
	3.1km
	150m

	Name
	Age Class
	Time Taken

	Richard Davison
	M60
	47:22

	Catriona Phin
	W50
	62:48

	Ian McCubbin
	M65
	67:59

	John Lewis
	M70
	74:37

	Moira Laws
	W75
	90:19

	Lynda Robertson
	W55
	103:01

	
	
	

	Orange
	2.3km
	90m

	Name
	Age Class
	Time Taken

	Katharine Melville
	W75
	41:56

	Brenda Clough
	W60
	48:18

	Liz Fraser
	W75
	57:43

	Laura Crichton
	W9
	66:41

	
	
	

	Yellow
	2.0km
	60m

	Name
	Age Class
	Time Taken

	Carl Selmer Duguid
	M10
	94:36




